
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter No 32 

 

20th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Today we waved the Year 6’s off on their school journey to the Isle of 
Wight. We hope that they have a fantastic residential and they enjoy 
themselves. We look forward to welcoming them back on Monday. Year 6 
parents / carers, I will send you all a daily update and an ETA on Monday 
evening. 
 

Uniform / Lost Property 
This week we have displayed all the lost property at hometime. All of the 
uniform that was laid out, was unnamed. Please can all uniform be 
labelled, so that we are able to return items to children as they are found.  
 
Queen’s Jubilee Celebration 

On Friday 27th of May we will be celebrating the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee in school. For this day of celebration, we have 
planned many things. Please see the flyer attached regarding 
the plans for the day and inviting you to come and join us.    

 
Parent Governor Elections 
Thank you to our four parent nominees.   

• Maureen Bankole-Allibay (Year 4 parent)  

• Jonathan Clarke (Year 1 parent)  

• Karen McClaren (Year 6 parent)  

• Kate Redfern (Year 4 parent)  

On Monday I will send you all the nominee’s supporting statements, and the ballot paper. The closing date for votes 

will be midday Monday 6th June. To help you all decide, we would like to invite you a Q&A session with the 

nominees. This will take place on Monday 23rd at 2pm on zoom.. 

https://zoom.us/j/92869845963?pwd=YWhjZUo4R2VxbHZZT0dJZG5jM29SZz09  

Meeting ID: 928 6984 5963          Passcode: a8iF52 

 

Little Wandle: Letters and Sounds Revised Meeting (Repeat):  
Tuesday 24th May 9:30am in School  
The last opportuity to find out about Little Wandle, Letters and Sounds Revised, our new phonics 
programme will be on Tuesday 24th May at 9:30am. This meeting is aimed at parents / carers of Early 
Years and KS1 children. We look forward to see you there.   

Nursery through to Year 6 
Newstead Road, 
Lee,  
London 
SE12 0SJ 
   
Tel:  0208 857 8792 

Headteacher:   Ms Claire Gillespie 

 

Deputy: Ms Sheelagh Campbell 

Deputy: Mrs Michelle Carey 

 

Email: admin@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk 

Web site: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk 

Committed to Safeguarding 

May: 

23rd: Parent Governor Nominees Q&A    

2pm on zoom  

24th: Little Wandle Parent Intro 9:30am 

27th: Queen’s Jubilee Celebration  

- Parents welcome at 2pm 

30th: Half Term  

June:  

6th: Return to school  

July:  

9th: Summer Fair  

21st: Last day of term  

http://www.keepbritaintidy.org/ecoschools/
https://zoom.us/j/92869845963?pwd=YWhjZUo4R2VxbHZZT0dJZG5jM29SZz09
https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/
mailto:admin@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk
http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/


Donations for Early Years  
Much of the Early Years curriculum is based outdoors and staff are always looking for new and engaging activities for 
the children to do to further their learning. We have put together a list of items that you may have and no longer 
use, that we could put to great use with the children. If you are able to donate any of the following, they would be 
greatfully received.  
 

Hose pipe 
Guttering 

Buckets (big) 
Jugs 

Tubing and pipes 
Funnels 
Crates 

 

Tyres 
Steering wheels 

Ropes 
 

Watering cans  
Wooden planks 

Teepees 
 

 
Birthday Cakes and Edible Treats  
Unfortunately, we are unable to accept any treats to share with the children in their classes.  As kind as the offer is, 
due to allergies, we can not share with children. If they do come into school, we will return them at the end of the 
day.  
 
Friends of St Winifred’s:  
Summer Fair: Save the Date: Saturday 9th July! This year our Family Fun Day Summer 
Fair is going to be better than ever! BBQ, beer, live music, competitions, tombolas – 
anything goes! In order to make this a big success we need YOU! All ideas are good 
ideas, and we’d be delighted to make use of any pupil or family talents (juggling! cocktail 
making! face painting! first aiding! graphic designing!) We are also looking for sponsors 
so please let us know of any local or national businesses who you think might be 
interested in supporting us.  Please contact stwinifredsfriendsse12@gmail.com if you are able to help in anyway.  
 
Punctuality:  

 
This week’s winner is: 6F with 99.6%! Well done to 2A and 3T who had 98%+!   
 
Food Bank 
Please be reminded that the school’s foodbank is open. If you would like to access it, please contact the school 
office. If you are able to donate to the foodbank, all donations will be greatly received, especially now after the 
holidays as stocks are looking a little low.  
 
Wednesday Word 
Please see the link to this wonderful resource to share with your child, to support them in understanding the Mass 
Readings for the coming weekend. https://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/thewednesdaywordwebsite/ 
 
Parent App:  
Most parents are using the app now, if any of you need any help or would like to download it, please 
contact the school.  
 
Social Media:  
Just to remind you, follow us on:  
 
 
 

Thank you for taking the time to read the newsletter. 

Claire Gillespie 

St Winifred's Catholic Primary School St_winifreds_lee @stwinifredslee 

mailto:stwinifredsfriendsse12@gmail.com
https://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/thewednesdaywordwebsite/

